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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am and finishes at 3.05pm 

 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

 

Parent Reminder   Student Allergies 
 

Cobar Public School is an ‘ALLERGY AWARE’ School. 
Staff, parents, visitors and students are actively discouraged 
from bringing nuts and nut based products onto the Cobar Public 
School site. 
Please keep this in mind when packing recess and  lunch for your     
children.  
Thank you. 

   Principal’s Report 

 
Thank you to everyone who has returned notes for the dental checks next year. Unfortunately, the provider 
has made a mistake, and these forms are not valid for next year. A slightly different version will go out at 
the beginning of next year. Please do not return any more of the forms this year. 
 
A reminder that if a student brings an electronic device, phone, tablet, Apple watch etc. to school, the  
device must be signed in at the front office. We are doing spot checks to ensure that students are  
complying with this Department of Education requirement. 
 
The NSW Department of Education has recently decided that there will be additional pupil free staff  
development days in 2025-2027. This decision affects every public school in the state, not just  
Cobar Public School. The following dates are the start dates for students for each term in 2025:  
 
Term 1 – Thursday 13th February 
Term 2 – Wednesday 30th April 
Term 3 – Tuesday 22nd July 
Term 4 – Tuesday 14th October 
 
This will be the final newsletter for this year. As such I’d like to thank our wonderful school community 
for your ongoing support of the school and our efforts to be the best education provider in Cobar. We have 
a wonderful team in our school, and I would like to thank them also for the enormous amount of work they 
put in. Not just in the classrooms, but all the extra time, their own time, they give to provide opportunities 
for our students. Farewell, again, to Mrs Fugar and thank you for your second stint at CPS. 
 
Have a wonderful holidays, be safe and enjoy. 

 
 
Jonathan Harvey 

Principal 
 
 
 
 

We are a school community of  
Responsible, Respectful, Learners 

 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

 

School Attendance 
 
 

If you would like more information about attendance, please go to the link below. 
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-
engagement/school-attendance 

 

CPS Newsletter is available: 
 
 

• via Facebook - Cobar Public School 
 

• CPS website https://cobar-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
 

• Printed copies can be collected from the CPS administration Office if you prefer 
this format 

Week Date Class 

8 06/12/2024 No Assembly 

9 13/12/2024 Christmas  
   Concert   

 

Whole School Assembly 12.05pm 












